EXHIBIT 3

OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGETY
115 8. Andrews Avenue, Room 404 » Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301 « 954-357-6345 « FAX 954-357-6364

MEMORANDUM
April 11, 2014

TO: Board of County Commissioners

FROM: Kayla Oisen, Director
Office of Management and Budget

SUBJECT: Fiscal impact Statement Re: Proposed Ordinance Amending Chapter 39 of Broward County Code of
Ordinances Relating to Donation Bins

Summary

The proposed ordinance allows for the regulation of donation bins in Unincorporated Broward County, and fimits the
bins to the zoning districts specified by Sections 39-295, 39-313, and 39-368 in of Chapter 39 after obtaining a valid
permit from Broward County’s Planning and Redevelopment Division. The proposed ordinance limits the ownership
and operation of donation bins to charitable organizations and describes the placement, maintenance, and display
requirements that must be followed. Shall any organization be found in violation of the proposed ordinance,

enforcement proceedings will be initiated.

Fiscal Impact

The proposed ordinance is expected to have very minimal fiscal impact to the County.
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